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Newsletter 38 

Dear Parents and Carers 

School Photographs   Richard Evans will be attending tomorrow 

(Thursday 1 July) and Friday 2 July for photographs.  Individual and class 

photographs will be taken on Thursday with siblings on roll at the school taken on 

Friday.  To keep our school community safe, we are unable to include younger 

siblings not in attendance at the school. 

Lateral Flow Devices and PCR tests  Please could we remind parents that 

lateral flow device tests that provide a result within 30 minutes are not to be used for 

primary school pupils in line with government guidance.  If your child should display 

one of the symptoms below, you need to arrange a PCR test and the whole 

household needs to self-isolate.  If the PCR test is negative your child can return 

back to school if well enough to do so. 

The main symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are: 

 a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back 

(you do not need to measure your temperature) 

 a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an 

hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a 

cough, it may be worse than usual) 

 a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've 

noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to 

normal 

Most people with symptoms have at least 1 of these. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/main-symptoms/ 
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Home Guard  On Thursday 24 June 2021 children in Key Stage 2 

enjoyed a visit from the Oxfordshire Home Guard.  They asked many challenging 

questions and parents even joined in at pick up.  If you are interested in this re-

enactment society, please take a look at their website for upcoming events. 

School Uniform  If you are looking for new school uniform please do order 

on SCOPAY before 14 July.  The office will arrange direct delivery to your child’s 

class if in stock.  If not in stock, an order will be placed with our supplier for delivery 

early in the new academic year. 

There is limited second-hand uniform available.  Please email into the office what 

you would like including the sizes.  Donations for second-hand uniform to Friends of 

The Hendreds, with a suggested donation of £1 per item. 

School uniform is not available for collection over the school summer break. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. J. Veness 

http://www.oxfordshirehomeguard.uk/
https://www.scopay.com/login.html

